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From: Colleen Pickworth <info@aqualine.com.au>
To: "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 4/28/2013 4:04 pm
Subject: Cherrybrook northwest rail link rezoning

As a resident in this immediate area we totally object to the rezoning
For density living.  This area is already in gridlock.  It is unacceptable to think
Adding more people and cars in this precinct.  The existing infrastructure
And environment would be unliveable
 Regards,
Jim  Pickworth
39 Edward Bennett Drive
 

Sent from my iPad


